
How will Clapton Girls' Academy measure the 

progress of my child? How will I know about this? 
 

At Clapton Girls' Academy, your child's progress is continually monitored by subject teachers and 

Heads of Faculty and Heads of Year/Progress. In addition: 

 Progress is reviewed formally at the end of every term 

 Students' profiles are emailed to parents each term, showing their child's targets, current 

working levels and learning behaviour grades for each subject studied 

 There are also opportunities to gain information about progress expectations and to discuss 

your child's progress at meetings for all parents, which include Parent Information Meetings 

in September and Parents' Evenings later in the year 

 The academy provision map shows the interventions that are in place for your child (if they 

have an EHCP) and gives a very detailed overview of the impact of the interventions 

 The progress of students with an EHCP is formally reviewed once a year at an Annual Review 

with you, your child and all adults involved in their education 

  


